
Financial Aid Deferral Request 

Your Name 

Your Address 

City, State, Zip Code 

Email Address 

Phone Number 

Date: __________________ 

Financial Aid Office 

Your University Name 

University Address 

City, State, Zip Code 

Dear Financial Aid Officer, 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to formally request a deferral of my financial aid 

for the upcoming academic year as I plan to participate in a study abroad program. 

As an [Your Major] major, I have been presented with a unique opportunity to study at 

[Destination University/Program Name] during the [specific term, e.g., Fall 2024]. This 

experience will not only enhance my academic growth but will also contribute significantly to 

my career goals. 

Due to the cost associated with studying abroad, I kindly request that my current financial aid 

package be deferred for the duration of my study abroad program. I have attached all relevant 

documentation, including program details and estimated expenses, to assist in your evaluation. 

I appreciate your consideration of my request and your continued support in my educational 

endeavors. Please let me know if you require any further information or documentation. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your positive response. 

Sincerely, 

Your Name 

Student ID: __________________ 


